U. S. Department of Justice

DEpstein:eew
202/514-7455

Waslunern, 1.C 20530

October 1, 1997

Kenneth Day

Richmond Day & Wilson
London, England
United Kingdom

Dear Mr. Day:

As you are well aware, you have been an important team
member in our efforts to obtain information with respect to a
contemplated complex multi-million civil action in the United
Kingdom.

Your highly professional and accurate work has helped us to
make substantial progress in our efforts in said matter.

Although the matter is far from being complete, we have now
reached a milestone, and I believe it is appropriate that I
convey you our thanks for a job well done.

In view of the excellent results you have achieved in this
matter, I'll be happy to consider your services in future cases.

Very truly yours,
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DAVID EPSTEIN
Director
Office of Foreign Litigation
Civil Division



